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Nusbaum, Roberta

From: Gracie Beazely [gracie@ROSECDC.org]
Sent: Monday, January 24, 2005 11:48 AM
To: Comments, Regs
Subject: 2004-53 Community Reinvestment Act

It's important to continue the CRA requirements for financial institutions.  Please do not end them!  Thank 
you.

Gracie Beazely 
Portland Oregon


